From: Carolyn [mailto:afromatz@telkomsa.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2013 1:16 PM
To: 'monica shange'
Cc: conservation@wessakzn.org.za
Subject: BAR Pedestrian Bridge Zinkwani/Mhlangeni

Dear Monica

Pedestrian Bridge – Mkhomazi River (Zinkwani/Mhlangeni), Himeville

Basic Assessment Report (draft):

My records reflect that WESSA was not registered as an I&AP for the application, the reason being that our workload has been heavy and in certain applications where the risk of environmental damage is not significant we have elected not to participate. However, with a copy of the report to hand we offer a comment on the design of the pedestrian bridge which is within a 1:100 year floodline. This is a concern as with more frequent and more severe rainfall events, associated with climate change, the long term viability of the bridge is at risk. Damage during flooding may put lives at risk.

The sensitivity of the environment within the project site is recognized and construction activities need to take this into account as has been noted in the report.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Regards

Carolyn Schwegman
EIA Co-ordinator
WESSA KZN Region

[image: image001][image: image002]

Tel: +27 (0)39 975 2147
Cell: +27 (0)83 9814814
Fax to email: 086 7251884
Email: afromatz@telkomsa.net
Website:  www.wessa.org.za 
Address:  P O Box 343, Pennington, 4184

[image: image003] PLEASE consider the environment before printing this e-mail!
This e-mail message, and any attached files, are confidential and may contain privileged information.  Any views expressed in this message are those of the sender, except where the sender specifically states them to be the view of WESSA.  In the interests of effective and appropriate communication, anyone who is not an addressee of this e-mail, may not copy, disclose, distribute or otherwise use it, or any part of it, in any form whatsoever.  Furthermore, no-one may further distribute this e-mail, or any part of it, without permission of the author.  If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, and then delete this e-mail.
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